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11th September 2017 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

Visit by Tempest School Photographer: Thursday September 28th 

 

 

The Tempest School Photographer will be visiting school on Thursday September 28th 2017 to photograph all students 

in years 7 & 9. 

 

Students will be photographed individually and in their Learning Group. If you wish to have a sibling group photograph 

taken please ask one of your children to notify me prior to the date.  

 

Each child will be given a proof copy photograph and details of packages available to order if you choose to do so. You 

are, of course, under no obligation to purchase photographs. 

 

If you require more information regarding the photography sessions, please contact me at school. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

Mrs C Middleton 

Office Manager 

 


